
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, January 10, 2024 
 

Dear Linden Families, 
 
Due to continued rainstorms with heavy rain and strong winds, all Linden Public Schools will operate on a 2-
hour delayed opening tomorrow, Wednesday, January 10th. Early dismissal is canceled, and students will 
remain in school until regular dismissal time. Teacher In-Service will be rescheduled. See the table below with 
the start times for each school.  
 

• Busses will operate two hours from the original pick-up time.  
• There is no before care when there is a delayed opening.  
• Aftercare and 21st-century programs will remain canceled because they were previously canceled due to 

the teacher In-Service. 
• The Union County Vocational-Technical Schools will operate on a 90-minute delayed opening. 

 
We will continue to monitor this event, and you will be informed if we must change to an entire school closure, 
including canceling all after-school events if needed. 
 
Remain safe and be well.  
Take care, 
 
Atiya Y. Perkins 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


